Interested in learning more about different regions in Africa?

Join the Christian Association and the African Studies Center in our fourth year of Eat Your Way Through Africa
Dinners. Learn about the Open Mind for Africa summer travel grants which supports service work projects of Penn
students in honor of Dr. Louise Shoemaker, former Dean of the School of Social Work. Penn alumna Vera Goldberg

(C'11) will reflect on lessons learned from her service work in Gambia this summer.

RSVP now to heitmann@pobox.upenn.edu or on Facebook via Christian Association at Penn!
Admission at the door as space allows.

Students are $2 and non-students are $10.

Please join us for food, music, and discussion!

Nov 2 (Wed.)
6:30 - 8:00 pm
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